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ExCEL is back on track. It appears as though spring has sprung and we have
been able to enjoy some outdoor activities this last month.

The pack currently stands at 58 members. We have been able to
accommodate some of our growing needs in the elementary setting and things are
going well so far.

Our leaders of the pack for January and February were Aiden H. from Stark
County for Elementary, Adrien K. from Central in Kewanee for Middle School,
Bryan H. from Wethersfield for our High School, and our staff leader of the pack is
Ms. Wyffels.

As for building news, we are currently looking forward to a field trip next
month to Circa 21 to see Diary of a Wimpy Kid, sponsored by your local Elks
Club.


